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Biosolids contaminated with toxins, offal and heavy metals, etc. should never be recycled to the
soil, air or waters for any reason, near to any food source that grows for consumption by any being
in the food chain. There is no proper containment in place nor funding from the offending industries
to ameliorate the damage that has already been done. These policies that encourage and allow the
further contamination of the Earth for the economic benefit of the industries that generate the harm
and those that have so little wisdom and care for the planet and fellow inhabitants need to pay for
harm they have already done and be very closely and thoroughly watched while they pay for actual
ways to ameliorate the harm they do. Regulatory agencies have done enough supporting industries
and need to start supporting life and health instead, not some antiquated failed promises of the
toxics industries.



